

P.O. Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J 3A5 Canada

Item No. 14.5.2

Request for Regional Council's Consideration		
(Submitted to Municipal (S Clerk's Office) C	dded Item Submitted to Municipal Elerk's Office by Noon Ionday)	□ Request from the Floor
Date of Regional Council Meeting: August 1, 2017		
Subject: Petition from residents regarding restriction of motorized access on a proposed active transportation greenway		
Motion for Regional Council to Consider:		
That Regional Council request a staff report giving consideration to permitting motorized access on the proposed active transportation greenway between the Head of Chezzetcook and Musquodoboit Harbour. The abutting property owners along the Gaetz Brook corridor are requesting motorized use, therefore, any municipal funding should be going towards the design of a multi-use, multi-share trail.		
Reason:		
This is follow-up to the petition of 68 signatures from the abutting property owners of the greenway presented at the July 18 th Regional Council.		
Outcome Sought:		
That a staff report be presented to Regional Council with consideration to permit motorized access on the proposed active transportation greenway between the Head of Chezzetcook and Musquodoboit Harbour.		
Councillor David Hendsbee	District 2	